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Brennan, Charlotte

From: Programme Officer
Sent: 04 September 2018 14:49
To: March, Jemma
Cc: Planning Policy Team; Phil Mileham; 'Ottewell, Stephen (Capita)'
Subject: Gypsy and Travellers

Dear Jemma 
 

I am writing to advise the Council that the Inspector will be asking a further question on 
Matter 8 at the hearing session on 19th September 2018. 
  
Q) How is the Council seeking to deliver the 43 pitches identified as being required for non-
travelling households, as set out in Appendix B of the Gypsy and Traveller Accommodation 
Assessment, November 2016. 
 

Kind Regards 
 

Charlotte  

Charlotte Brennan 
Programme Officer 

DDI: 01362 656296 
Email: programme.officer@breckland.gov.uk 
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE 

 


